
UBC Asia Reception

The faculty, students and editors working on Asia at the 
University of British Columbia would like to invite you to attend 
a reception and celebration on the closing evening of this year’s 
annual conference of the AAS. 

We’d like to give you a taste of what’s happening 

in Asian Studies on the other side of the country.  

So come for conversation and light refreshments 

and a chance to catch up with your UBC friends 

and colleagues.  

This will also be a chance for you to acquaint 

yourself with the strong new list of books on 

Asia, and especially China, that UBC Press is now 

publishing as well as to see the most recent issues 

of Pacific Affairs. 

UBC Press welcomes you to drop by Booth 100 and 

102, shared with the University of Washington Press.  
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The fun starts on
Saturday, March 17, 8:45pm 
Conference Room D 
Sheraton Centre Toronto


